
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 3:00 
p.m. through Zoom and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Promoting Organizational Success (HR Survey Results) 
Dr. Lofman and Dr. Trengove presented the results of a survey that was conducted in order to 
get the perceptions of various groups of employees as well as students in regards to how 
people are dealing with the pandemic in their workplace.  
 
Report from Governance Redesign Task Force 
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